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A new chapter of the 
Daughters of the Revo-
lution formed recently 
as the official swearing-
in ceremony was held at 
Mill Creek Baptist Church 
for the new Mill Creek 
Chapter. 

The founding members, 
DAR state, and district 
officials met at Mill Creek 
Baptist Church for the 
Swearing-in ceremony of 
the Mill Creek Chapter of 
the DAR.

Frenchie Belcher, 
Regent called the meeting 

to order and recognized 
Linda Conrad, State 
Regent, who gave opening 
remarks and welcomed the 
newly founded chapter.

Regent Conrad and 
Second District Director 
Sharon Viers Williams 
both recognized Belcher 
for her efforts to estab-
lish the new chapter and 
secretary Kathy Moates 
addressed new members, 
emphasizing DAR's goals 
of promoting service to 
God, home, and country.

Conrad administered 

the Oath to the Officers 
of the Mill Creek Chapter 
of DAR, followed by the 
oath taken by all founding 
members.

Frenchie added that 
Joel, from the William B. 
Harlan Memorial Library,   
had  assisted in founding 
the chapter and expressed 
her appreciation. Mill 
Creek Chapter Chaplin, 
Saralu White gave the 
benediction and the 
meeting was followed by 
fellowship and a potluck 
provided by members.

New DAR chapter formed locally

Those attending the official ceremony of the new Mill Creek Chapter of the Daughters of the 
Revolution were (from left, seated) Helena Pitcock, Sharon Williams (KY DAR 2nd District 
Director), Frenchie Belcher (Mill Creek Chapter Regent), Monica Conrad (=KY DAR State 
Regent), Kathy Moats (KY DAR Organizing State Secretary), Saralu White, Barbara McCreary; 
(standing) Stephanie Hestand, Cindy Emberton, Ally Jones, Genelle Jones, Vickie Bryant, Tamara 
Baston, Diana Proffit, and Leah Emberton.


